Rutland Sportsman's Club, Inc. September 2016 Newsletter

ANNOUCEMENTS:

- The Rutland Sportsman's Club will be hosting a Chicken BBQ in mid October. We will be having a Horseshoe Tournament the same day. All the details will be in the next newsletter and will be posted at the club.
- The Big Multi Table Meat Raffles will be starting up again on Sunday September 25th, October 30th, and November 20th. The start time will be 2pm. The Bar will be open for drinks and the kitchen will be serving hotdogs and hamburgers. These raffles are open to the public and a lot of fun so get your friends and family together for a great afternoon out.
- The 120 Club dinners will be starting in early September. There is a sign up sheet at the club for people to cook meals, volunteers are needed. If you have any questions you can contact Bob Hoch @ 508-886-2584.
- An events calendar has been set up for our members that allow you to check when the indoor and outdoor ranges are closed before you take a ride to the club. http://www.rscma.org/calendar.
- PLEASE NOTE: Updates for all of our events are posted on our website www.rscma.org whenever changes to an event are made. This will include postponements, cancelations, time changes, etc.
- If you are looking for ways to put in volunteer hours there is so much that can be done. Please contact any of the committee members that are posted at the club.

UPCOMING EVENTS:

GUN RAFFLE – Saturday, September 24, 2016 @ 6pm

Cash or Pullman Arms Gift Certificate 12 – BIG Prizes:

1. \$800

2. \$750

3. \$700

4. \$650

5, \$600

6. \$550

7. \$500

8. \$450

9. \$400

10. \$350

11. \$300

12. \$250

- Prizes will be distributed as cash or a Pullman Arms Gift Certificate that includes a store discount (certificate has greater value than cash).
- Free admission to event & meal with \$20 donation.
- Only has 600-tickets available!
- 12 chances to win, one ticket has a 2% chance of winning better than the lottery!
- You don't need to be present to win!
- Tickets are available at the club any day after 3pm.

Rutland Sportsman's Club

75 Pleasantdale Road

Rutland, MA 01543

(508) 886-4721 (Normal Daily Hours 3pm to 8pm)

Club Hall Rental:

Accommodations: In accordance with rental agreement. – Birthday Parties, Family Reunions, etc... Contact Person: Bob Hoch @ 508-886-2584 THESE RENTALS ARE OPEN TO THE PUBLIC.

Monthly Meetings:

- General Meeting: 1st Tuesday of Every Month @ 7pm
- Executive Board Meeting: 2nd Tuesday of Every Month @7pm
- Range Safety Class: 2nd Tuesday of Every Month @6:15pm Ed Cortellini

Continuous Events:

- Trap Shoot Every Sunday 1pm 3pm.
- Action Pistol Shoots Saturdays at 10am on the following dates September 10th, 24th; October 8th, 22nd.
- FREE Pool: Every Wednesday Regulation size, open to all members all day, come on down!
- Pitch Night: Every Thursday @ 7pm Come on down and have some fun! THIS EVENT IS OPEN TO THE PUBLIC.
- The sign up for the Season Long Trout Derby has been posted inside the club. It is a \$10 donation and includes an awards dinner at the end of the derby. You can sign up at the club any day after 3pm with the bartender. For more information contact Dan Whitner at 508-688-4716.

News: The birds are doing well and need to be cared for daily and when the hunting season starts help will be needed stocking. It is a fun way of putting in your hours and a good way to see some of the new stocking areas. If you want to help please contact Scott Davis @ 508-769-0162.

The Annual Rutland Sportsman's Club Golf Tournament was held on Sunday August 14th. We had a real good turn out despite the very hot and steamy weather. There were some very thirsty golfer that arrived at the club after the tournament to enjoy a chicken BBQ dinner. We had an awards ceremony and some raffles. The first place team included Bret Yuknavick, Al Shore, Dave Joyce, and Davey "Conch" Oja. In second place was Ed Fisher, Adrian, Jose' and J R. In third place was Paul Sullivan, Dave Brewer, Jim Powell, and Bob Raslavsky. The closest to the pin was Don Werme 4'5" and for the women Sue Berthlaume. The longest drive went to Bryan Day and for the women Anne Ladner.

It takes a big effort to put on a Tournament like this and we want to thank all of the club members that stepped up and helped to plan the event, those who coordinated things at the course and the club, those who went out looking for hole sponsors and raffle prize sponsors, those that worked the event by cooking, serving, helping with the raffles, and cleaning. MOST IMPORTANTLY THANK YOU TO ALL THAT DONATED to make this a success! With out you this event would not be possible. A Sponsor list was given to each of the golfers and posted at our club. We ask our members to patronize these businesses when ever you can. All of the proceeds to this event go to The Rutland Sportsman's Club Youth Programs. Thank You So Much!





